
STUDENT BULLETIN 

May 3, 1963

There are extra medium sweat shirts 
left if anyone wishes to purchase 
them* The pri.e« is $l(.,00.

Those who have ordered sweat shirts 
and have not picked them up yet, 
please do so as soon as possible.

The A 11-School Banquet will be tonight 
at 7:30 p.m. in the Wilsonian Ball 
Room located at Iflth and University 
Way N.E. (In the University District 
in Seattle.) Go in on Bothel Way to 
14.7th, Turn left on lp7th for about 
two blocks. Use east entrance. Be 
there at 7:30 sharp]


